
 

                                 

Keep our neighborhood safe and pedestrian friendly.  Please do not park your car across a
sidewalk.  Park on the street or far enough up the driveway so that you do not block any portion
of the sidewalk.

###

We need the sidewalk for neighbors in wheelchairs, baby strollers, joggers and walkers. 

###

We need to walk safely through the neighborhood without walking out into the street. Children
will run out in the street in a split second if a car is in their way as they run down the street to see
a friend.  We don’t want anyone hurt.   

###

So, please remember not to park on the sidewalk or across the sidewalk.    

###

This is against the law.  If you see a violation of this city statute (Article V. Section 39.16), 
please call the police (321-235-5300).  
The police have told us they welcome the phone call; they want to keep our neighborhood safe.  

                           


